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Hello everyone, 

It’s been a little while since the last post – Autumn is upon us, the nights are drawing-in, the rain is 

here – what better way to cheer yourself up than to come along to the Monkland Curry Club – we 

will reconvene this Friday 22nd.  

I have kormas, baltis and madras and will be cooking specials on the day to serve along with naan 

breads, chutneys, raitas, etc. 

We also have our burgers, pizzas, chillis and fish ‘n’ chips available. 

On Saturday Allie and I will be dancing in Chippenham with one of our morris teams; so will see you 

all on Sunday. 

Allie and Peter have been busy creating a new Facebook Group - Monkland & Stretford Villages – if 

you haven’t already joined, then take a look, it’s for the villages and about the villages. 

Finally, some national newspapers have, this week, run stories suggesting that beer could rise by as 

much as 30p/pint soon – so in the true British nature, I urge you all to PANIC BUY  your beer now at 

The Monkland Arms. (while stocks last, subject to availability, ts & cs apply) 

As ever, keep safe and well. 

Jed 

 


